
From: Richard Noble
To: Charles-Antoine St-Jean; David Steele
Subject: RE: Draft v2
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2015 12:58:04 AM
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Dear Charles-Antoine and David,

Agreed on the side letter.

However, I like yourselves remain convinced that our recommendations are sound and given
the probability of a delay and attendant costs, believe the Government of Newfoundland and
Labrador would be best served by publicly initiating close scrutiny of the project cost and
schedule.

Historically, the Oversight Committee have found it difficult to commit to this.

Should a delay and cost be announced before such close review is initiated, the question will
quite likely be asked... "Where was the Oversight Committee".

Our recommendations as they stand are " tough love"... Albeit delivered with with both reason
and compassion.

Best regards,

R

From: Charles-Antoine St-Jean
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 9:20:42 PM
To: David Steele
Cc: Richard Noble
Subject: RE: Draft v2

Bonsoir David

Let'see if they push back... If yes, then let's put it all in side letter. 

Best regards 

From: David Steele
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 9:15:00 PM
To: Charles-Antoine St-Jean; Richard Noble
Subject: FW: Draft v2
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Charles-Antoine, fyi... just delivered this evening.

Thinking further.....
I imagine we may continue to get push back on "recommendations".  We did not commit to
 do so in our SOW.  Our SOW was focused on assessing processes and controls.

I wonder if we should agree to take out the section all together, and simply put it all in a side
letter.

Thoughts from both of you?

Thanks. 
Dave
 

From: David Steele
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 10:16:03 PM
To: Martin, Craig; Khurana, Harman
Cc: Richard Noble
Subject: Draft v2

Hello Craig and Harman,
 
Attached is a revised draft of our report.  One thing that is missing, and we are still contemplating
developing, is a glossary of terms.  I plan to discuss this with Richard and will get back to you
tomorrow. 
 
Please review and let us know if there are any areas that require further discussion.  Thank you.
 
Regards,

David
 
--
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